
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, I’m Mr Riley.  

I’ve been a part of the Sixth Form team for two years now. My role is to support our Year 13 students 

through their final year at school and help with their transition to university or their future career. 

My job is extremely rewarding. I get to see the final transition into adulthood and the first steps into the 

wider world. It’s both an exciting yet daunting time for many of our students. The process of transition 

starts at the end of Year 12 when we first take our students to visit the UCAS fair and ends on their results 

day over a year later. We have an extremely experienced UCAS tutor team within the sixth form that will 

support your son or daughter through the process. I believe that this is evidenced through the number of 

university offers our students receive and the number of our students that continue with their 

undergraduate degree after leaving us. 

My role is not just to focus on the transition into employment or higher education but to ensure that each 

student is safe, happy and given the opportunity to realise their full potential. I pride myself on the 

relationship that I have with our students, whether it is developed through our extra-curricular 

programme, supporting students with their academic work or even just having a general chat in the LRC. I 

do honestly feel that the care and guidance that we can offer is a completely unique selling point of our 

Sixth Form and one that produces excellent results year upon year.  

It is a pleasure to be involved with such amazing young people at such a significant time of their lives. 

Peter Riley 

Assistant Director of the Sixth Form (Year 13) 


